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I wish to register my opposition to the proposed cemetery on the present golf course at
 Wallacia.
 
Having so many burial plots where decaying bodies will affect the ground water and leach into
 the surrounding creeks and the Nepean River is madness.
 
Having and establishment of this size in the centre of our village is also madness, causing a huge
 increase in traffic in the area on roads that are already having difficulty in coping with the
 increase in traffic from increased housing in places such as Silverdale.
 
Please take notice of those who live here, whose lives are already being impacted heavily and
 negatively by the development surrounding the Western Sydney Airport.
 
Elizabeth French

Wallacia NSW 2745




